
Mr. Frank Kramer, CBE 

Chief Executive Officer 

Kramer Ausenco 

PO Box 1948 

BOROKO 

 

25 November 2014 

 

Dear Mr. Kramer, 

 

It is with deep gratitude that I write to acknowledge Kramer Auscenco’s 

generous contribution to the fundraising Gala Event hosted last Friday night, 21 

November, in Port Moresby.  As PNG Patron of YWAM Medical Ships, I speak on 

behalf of the whole organisation, but perhaps more poignantly, the people in the 

rural areas we serve together, to thank you for your support. 

 

Together on the night, a total of K6.19 million was raised in cash and pledges.  

This will go directly toward the purchase of the MV Ammari, such a significantly 

improved Training and Medical Ship to serve our nation.  It will be focused on 

the Southern Region and Huon-Gulf at present, under strategic direction from 

National Department of Health. 

 

What an incredible result from the Gala.  I am exceptionally pleased and believe 

Kramer Ausenco can be very proud to have taken part in this journey.  We look 

forward to hosting you and your colleagues aboard sometime in 2015 to view 

this Training and Medical Ship for yourself. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sir Rabbie Namaliu GCL KCMG CSM 

YWAM Medical Ships Patron – PNG 

 


